
   CORUNNA HIGH SCHOOL ANNOUNCEMENTS 

August 18, 2022 

 

Any 8th grade girl interested in playing basketball: Tryouts will begin on Monday, 

August 22 right after school in the CMS gym. Practice will end at 4:30. There is an 

informational flier in the office at the high school you can take home if you would 

like. Again, practices are in the CMS gym. Any questions, please contact Coach 

Smith at the middle school. 

Attention all 8th graders! Are you interested in being part of a team, well if you 

are, there is still time to join Middle School Cross Country. All practices will start 

after school and we meet in Mr. Nellis' room at the middle school, room 309. If you 

would like more information, stop in to see Mr. Nellis. Runners will need a physical 

in order to participate.   

With school starting up, that means our girls 7th and 8th grade basketball teams 

will start their season. The first basketball practice is this coming Monday, August 

22, right after school until 4:30 p.m. and the first game is approximately in 2 

weeks. In order for a player to participate, they must have their physical on file. 

Today's lunch choices are: Hamburger Bar, Meat Lover’s Pizza, Cheese Pizza, Spicy 

Chicken Sandwich, Cobb Salad and Turkey and Cheese Sub. 

 

 

 

 


